
We were asked:  

Q1. The name of your current incident recording and investigation management system(s) and 
Provider(s). 
 

Q2. The date that the contract was signed with your systems providers. 
 

Q3. The length of the current contract term for the systems. 
 

 
Q4. When the systems contracts are up for renewal. 

 
Q5. The current annual maintenance charges for your systems. 

 

 
Q6. The original contract value of the systems. 

 
Q7. The current number of employees involved in incident recording and investigation 

management including casual and full time staff. 
 
We replied: 

A1. You asked a number of questions about the Wales Office’s IT systems to record incidents 

and to manage investigations. The Wales Office uses IT services supplied under Ministry of 

Justice contracts, and we do not hold IT contracts in our own right. You may therefore wish 

to ask the Ministry of Justice about the management of its IT systems. 

 


